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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Many thanks to all those who supported our recent Book Fair!  If you didn’t manage to 
make it, the Book People have launched a new fundraising scheme that will donate 
£1 to our school for every £10 spent on books! 
 
Simply follow these 3 steps: 
 

1.  Visit https://www.thebookpeople.co.uk/  
2.  Make an online purchase of over £10 
3.  Select our school at the checkout 

 
So if you are still looking to do a bit of Christmas book shopping, then why not support 
your school at the same time! 
 
For more information see https://www.thebookpeople.co.uk/bigbookboost  
 
Thank you, 
 
Elinor Staddon 
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